
 

 

Level 5, 136 Fanshawe Street 
Auckland 1142, New Zealand 
ARBN 645 941 028 
Incorporated in New Zealand 

Classification: Highly Sensitive 

 
22 October, 2024 

 
Tower enters NZX 50  

 
Tower Limited (NZX/ASX: TWR) updated the market on 16 October 2024 that S&P Dow Jones Indices 
had announced that Tower would be added to the NZX 50 Portfolio Index and MidCap Index prior to the 
opening of trading on 22 October 2024, subject to specified conditions being met. 
 
Tower is pleased to confirm it will be added to the NZX 50 Portfolio Index and MidCap Index today, 22 
October 2024. 
 
ENDS  
 
This announcement has been authorised by: 
 
Blair Turnbull  
Chief Executive Officer  
Tower Limited 
 
For media enquiries, please contact:   
 
Kayla Dalrymple    
External Communications Manager  
+64 27 951 3710  
Kayla.Dalrymple@tower.co.nz  
   
For investor enquiries, please contact:  
James Silcock  
Head of Strategy, Planning and Investor Relations  
+64 22 395 9327  
james.silcock@tower.co.nz 
 


